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Dear Parents/Guardians,        

18th March 2023 

 

SPCS and PTA Community Service Programme  

– Visit to Elderly Homes on 22nd April, 2023  

(Online registration and donation) 

 

SPCS and PTA are co-organizing a Community Service Programme to visit the Elderly homes.  

The aim is to promulgate the message of Love, Respect and Care, share the Easter Joy with the 

elderly, and to promote harmonious family relationship. Around 40 volunteers (parents & 

students) from the online registration will be recruited and we also welcome donations for 

purchasing gifts for the elderly.  

 

Your participation is highly appreciated. The details of online registration is as follow:  

 

Programme: SPCS and  PTA Elderly Home Visit 

Date & Time: 22nd April, 2023 09:00am to 12:30pm (Assemble at 8:00am at SPCS) 

Assembly place: St. Paul’s Convent School (Covered Playground) 

Service Unit: 1. St. Joseph’s Home for the Aged 聖若瑟安老院 

18 Po Kin Road, Sheung Shui, N.T. 

2. St. Mary’s Home for the Aged聖瑪利安老院 

2 Welfare Road, Wong Chuk Hang, Aberdeen, H.K. 

 

Contents: Visit, Games, Performances and Gift Distribution to the Elderly 

Volunteer: 1. PTA members (Parents/Guardians) 

2. Members can also bring along your daughters/wards studying 

in SPCS. 

Remarks: 

- Volunteer with special talent may be given priority. 

- Volunteers over 65 are not covered by the insurance of PTA. 

Transportation: Transportation from school to the Elderly Home will be provided. 

On-line 

registration: 

 

Please click here to complete the online registration form on or 

before 28th March 2023 (Monday). First come first served. 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8xd3I2GSAWrl6f-wu2N3HHjlvyshw-bC-FWGLacwTkG6LdA/viewform?usp=share_link


 
 
 
 
 

 140 Leighton Road, Causeway Bay, HONG KONG SAR.                          Advisor 

Website: http://spcspta.org                        Sr. Margaret WONG (Principal) 
        

                   Chairperson 

                   Mrs. May HAU 
 

                   Vice Chairpersons 
                   Ms. Jennifer LAM 

                   Mrs. Lydia KO (Vice Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Page. 2 

 

Students who participate in this service will gain FOUR community service hours.  A briefing 

will be arranged on the same day prior to the departure.   

 

To make a donation, please print out the “Donation form”, complete and return this together 

with a cheque made payable to “St. Paul’s Convent School Parent – Teacher Association” to 

c/o Ms. Janet Tong, 1/F General Office on or before 21st April 2023 (Friday). 

 

Don’t miss this opportunity to serve and learn!  Your special talent may be of value to our 

programme for the elderly.  Should you have further enquiry, please feel free to contact our 

Exco. members Mr. Bryan Wong or Mr. Tony Cheong via email to spcspta@gmail.com or 

WhatsApp at 6137 5857. 

 

We look forward to having your participation with your daughters in this meaningful event!  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs. May Hau 

Chairperson 

SPCS PTA 2022-2023 
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